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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have now received details about the Government’s flu and covid vaccination programme for 
children aged between 12-15. 
 
Please find attached some information about the vaccines and consent forms for you to complete 
should you wish your child to receive both or one of these vaccines. 
 
These vaccinations are voluntary, and whilst they will be given in school, the process is being managed 
by Public Health England and the NHS in line with other vaccinations offered to young people.  
 
If you would like your child to receive the flu and/or covid vaccination, please complete and return 
the consent form. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Alison Merrills 
Principal 


